
Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting 

June 13, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Tyler Howe, Matt Miller, Melissa Clark, Deb Davidson 

Tyler opened the meeting at 4:00 pm. 

Tyler made a motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting. Melissa seconded the motion. 

Pool Fill – Matt reports that a resident came to see him regarding getting his pool filled by the 

Bennington water department. The resident advised that the selectmen had approved the fill. 

After a brief discussion, Commissioner Howe agreed to do the fill as long as the resident pays the 

hourly rate to Antrim for Matt’s time, and also pays the $3.40/1000 gallons to Bennington. Matt 

advised he did tell the resident that those were the terms, and the resident agreed. A date and 

time will be set with the resident. 

New Meters – Matt reported that 90 meters have been installed so far. It was discussed that 

another reminder will be mailed with the next billing cycle, and it will be posted on Facebook as 

well. There are still more than half of the total customers who need new meters installed.  

 

Matt reports that the fence at the well has been fixed. 

Matt sent Commissioner Howe the well cleaning report. A discussion regarding the report 

followed. 

Nothing further, meeting adjourned at 4:25pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector 


